
From: pharrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca
To: ronpower@lowerchurchillproject.ca
Subject: Your insight on the schedule
Date: Tuesday, August 4, 2015 7:35:43 AM

Ron

I understand that you have been digging into the schedule discussion and how MF First Power
and Full Power will be impacted by Astaldi's schedule.

I am not getting a very clear picture from people , I get the very conservative viewpoints but
that will not cut it - we have been aggressive on cost and schedule to date and now is no time
to change that. Ed will be looking to us to advise him what the Astaldi impact is, and I can't just
tell him that we don't know.

I trust your perspective and opinion and I am not looking for a fixed and firm date - just how
many months if we can get Astaldi to keep up the progress, work through winter( with some
 reduction in productivity) and seize the time saving initiatives that we are working on - i.e the
best case.

What would you advise me to tell Ed when he asks - First Power and Full Power - how many
months delay to each of these milestones can we expect if it all goes well.

Regards Paul

Paul Harrington
Project Director
PROJECT DELIVERY TEAM
Lower Churchill Project
t. 709 737-1907 c. 709 682-1460 f. 709 737-1985
e. PHarrington@lowerchurchillproject.ca
w. muskratfalls.nalcorenergy.com

This email communication is confidential and legally privileged. Any unauthorized reproduction, distribution or
disclosure of this email or any attachments is strictly prohibited. Please destroy/delete this email
communication and attachments and notify me if this email was misdirected to you.
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